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19th May 2023 

 
Newsletter 

 
Nursery 
As advised in a previous newsletter, we are re-opening the nursery on Parker Street in September. It 
is currently undergoing a refurbishment inside which is unfortunately costing more than was 
originally budgeted for. This means money I had set aside for the outside area has had to be used for 
the inside. So, I am hoping that some of you lovely parent/carers would be willing to come in next 
Friday and give some of your time to help us. 
 
As it is an INSET day, I understand that most of you will have your children with you, and 
unfortunately it won’t be safe for the children to be there. However if you are child free, if I could 
have 6 or 7 volunteers I would be very grateful. Please let me know (dojo or catch me on the yard) if 
you are able to come. 
 
Edenred Free School Meal Voucher 
If you currently receive Free School Meal Vouchers in the school holidays,  please may we ask that if 
you have changed your email address recently,  you call into the office, telephone 01772 729337 or 
email Mrs Jackson at bursar@roebuck.lancs.sch.uk and update your records for any future orders 
that will take place, thank you. 
 
Mornings 
Please could we ask that parents waiting for the school doors to open on the KS1 yard between 8.30 
- 8.40 supervise their children closely until they enter school at 8.40. Thank you. 
 
Science Festival 
UCLAN are holding a Science Festival, which is free to enter, on Saturday 20th May. We still have 
some tickets for a free child’s lunch in the office, if anyone is interested. This event is always good 
fun for the children as well as being interesting and educational.  
 
Year 3/4 Food Chef 
Year 3 and 4 children should have received a letter inviting them to take part in a healthy food 
experience, where they will prepare, cook and taste some food. Please could we have payment and 
permission slips for this as soon as possible, thank you. 
 
Hothersall Lodge 
A reminder that the Year 6 trip to Hothersall Lodge must be paid for in full by next Thursday. If we 
do not receive full payment, your child may not be able to attend the trip. 
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